Dear Parent/Carer

Our Year 10 Parents' Evening will take place on **Wednesday** 22nd **March** 2023. This will be an opportunity to meet with subject teachers and talk about your child's progress. Students should attend in full school uniform, alongside their parents.

The evening will start at 4.15pm and end promptly at 7pm. We will stagger arrival times in order to limit the time you spend waiting to talk to teachers. There are three arrival times that you can select, beginning at 4.15pm, 5.15pm and 6.15pm.

Please <u>complete this form</u> to book a slot and confirm your attendance.

Please do not reply to this email directly. If you have any questions, please email info@allsaintscc.org.uk and we will respond to you as soon as possible.

We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 22nd March 2023.

Yours faithfully,

Head of Year 10

Miss Alfieri

ALL SAINTS CATHOLIC COLLEGE

75 St Charles Square, London W10 6EL

W www.allsaintscc.org.uk

E info@allsaintscc.org.uk

T 020 8969 7111